

Executive SummaryFacilities Committee Meeting

DATE: March 16, 2021

TOPIC: StudioGC Presents Options for Grade 5 and Specials Furniture at Rutledge Hall

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☐ Action

□ Discussion

Purpose/Background:

The District is approaching a third summer of facilities work guided by StudioGC. During the two previous summers, grade 3 and grade 4 classroom furniture was replaced. New furniture for grade 5 and special classes is scheduled for the upcoming summer. While most of the selections will match the established standard, there are some options to discuss for areas in need of unique pieces.

Fiscal Impact:

\$242,900 was the estimate

The final pricing will likely be less than \$200,000

Recommendation:

This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the Facilities Committee relative to selections for the upcoming summer 2021 furniture project. Final pricing will be reviewed for approval during a future Facilities Committee.